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Circular to Parents 

                                                                             (Classes-XI & XII) 

Dear Students and Parents,                               

Greetings from ISWK!  
 
This is about the upcoming Informal Farewell function for the outgoing batch of class 12 on 1st 
February 2024(Thursday) organized by the students of class 11.  
 Kindly note the following:  
 
The school is not responsible for any after-party organized by the students after the Informal 
Farewell function. In light of this, we would request our parents to pick up their wards by 7:00 
pm from the senior school premises.  
 
Considering the current geopolitical situation, we request our students not to post any farewell 
celebration pictures on social media platforms.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these guidelines. The school 
wishes all students a memorable farewell celebration!  
 

Best Regards, 

 

 

D.N.RAO  

Principal  
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